PARENT/TEACHER ORGANIZATION FOR

MOUNT SCOTT ELEMENTARY

October 26, 2018

Pizza Schmizza Attention: Holly Earle-Schultze 1500 Liberty Street SE, Suite 160 Salem, OR 97302

Dear Ms Earle-Schultze,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of \$100 from H.E.L.P., The Charity for our school's annual jog-a-thon! This was used to go toward our fundraising goal. And because of your help, we were able to bring in \$15,000 for our school!!

With the funds raised from our Eagle Run, we will purchase new cork boards for the hallways, flexible seating for classrooms, continuing our Scholastic News Magazine subscription, new playground equipment for recess, and a week long residency with Taiko drumming. Your donation helps make these purchases possible.

Again, thank you so much for your generosity, we appreciate your thoughtfulness. Your donation greatly benefits our school and our students.

Sincerely,

Nicole Donnelly

Eagle Run Chairperson

Mount Scott Elementary

Exempt Federal Tax ID #93-1010259